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We are only supporting homelessness. Our tax dollars are not fixing the problem, its 

enabling it. The parks that our tax dollars pay for should be accessible to the people 

that PAY FOR THEM. If you're not a taxpayer you should not be aloud to set up shop 

in these places. They will bring their drugs and danger to these places making NO 

place safe for us and our kids. If this bill passes I will sell my house immediately and 

leave this place.  


